Standards Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:     Mar. 1st, 2022

Homeowners Forum
There were no unit owners present.

Approval of Minutes
Minutes from Feb 1st, 2022 meeting were approved.  Sainath will send to Peter to post on the Walden Woods website. 
Old Business
1. Two AAIs were received and approved.

New Business
1. There were no pending AAI’s as of this day, Mar 1st, 2022

2. Brenda informed that the board did not take any decision about waiving (or not) AAI for deck rebuilds
during their Feb 2022 board meeting

Other Notes:
The next SC meeting will be on April 5th via Zoom

